
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Naa Merley has been baking yummy 
cupcakes and doing lots of reading and 

writing. 

  

 

  
Yusuf has been making paintings to 

celebrate the start of Ramadan. 

 

 

Hello everyone! Here are 

some pictures of what some 

of your classmates have 

been getting up to over the 

last week – so many great 

activities. Please keep up 

all the great home learning 

and let us know what 

you’ve been doing!  

 

Alex has 
been 

doing the 
activities 

in his 
Storytime 
magazine 

 

and completed 
Challenge #2. Super 

facts Alex, well done! 

 

 

Masie’s family have 
built a vegetable 
garden. I can’t 

wait to see what 
she grows! 

 

 

 

Natalia has 
done a 

beautiful 
cover for 

her 
scrapbook 
– I love the 

sparkly 
tape 

border. 

 

 

Georgia 
has 

made 
even 
more 

delicious 
cakes! 

 


